
 

 

 

Ben Coull 

 

“I applied to be a Youth MP because I'm passionate about New Zealand's 
political system and how it affects everyday Kiwis. I believe that we as 
rangatahi must get involved in politics to make tangible changes to our lives 
and the lives of those around us. Being a Youth MP is an opportunity to 
brainstorm, debate, and think critically about modern issues that young 
people often aren't given a platform to talk about. Being a Youth MP will 
expose me to diverse perspectives and help me to understand and hopefully 
even begin to tackle some of the significant underlying issues in society.” 

Selecting MP: Hon Nicole McKee 

Location: Wellington 


